
Elizabeth Tackle Football 2021 
 

Hi Parents and Players, 

My name is Adam Monchak and I have been the tackle football coach for the last 2 seasons (2018 and 2019 – 2020 was canceled due to COVID).  

In the 2019 season we played in the Prairie League and had two teams, Midgets (5th and 6th grade) and Pee Wees (3rd and 4th grade). We finished 

as the league champs for both teams in 2019!! 

As we are fast approaching summer we are looking to understand the interest and numbers of players interested in playing tackle football this 

Fall in Elizabeth. The last season we played in the Prairie League but have been looking to potentially change and play in the Pop Warner or 

other leagues.  To be able to make this decision that is where we need your help. 

We need to understand the ages and number of players that are interested. This information will be used to be identify the number of teams 

and the league / age groups we can play in to accommodate the majority of the interested players. We are looking for players from 2nd grade 

through 8th grade.  We strongly encourage your middle school age child to play at the middle school too! 

Please reach out to me at amonchak@gmail.com and let me know your child’s name, age and birthdate and years of experience in football 

(flag or tackle) so we can determine what kind of interest and number of players we can expect this fall. 

The cost will be dependent of which league we plan to play in and we will let everyone know as soon as we have that figured out. 

Please be sure to get your child’s name on the list as soon as possible! 

 

Coach Adam 
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